
Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street NW    Suite 208    Washington, DC  20530 
 
 
November 1, 1994 
 
Mr. Charles Rappleye 
News Editor 
LA WEEKLY 
PO BOX 4315 
Los Angeles, CA  90078-9810 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rappleye: 
 
Thank you for your recent undated letter requesting information on the availability of two 
documents related to the assassination of President Kennedy. 
 
I have referred your letter to Mr. Steve Tilley of the National Archives and Records 
Administration.  Mr. Tilley is in charge of the President John F. Kennedy Assassination 
Records Collection at the National Archives in College Park , MD, and should be able to 
provide the information you seek. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David G. Marwell 
Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                            
Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 


